
 

Message from the acting Headteacher 

It’s the Easter holidays! I hope that you get to spend some quality time with your 

children over the coming two weeks. At the end of three weeks at this wonderful 

school, I am really happy that I’m spending time here. There is a really good feeling 

around the school and the children are so friendly, interesting and happy to help 

anyone around them. We have been thinking about the British Values of ‘Tolerance’ 

and ‘Mutual Respect’ this week. The children are happy to meet each other as 

people and welcome each other regardless of who someone is or where in the world 

their family came from. This means they are able to be kind and respectful to each 

other based on what they have in common. The future is in good hands! 

 

Staffing 

Mr. Morton will still be absent from school after the Easter holidays. I look forward to 

continuing to support the children, staff and parents of Christ the King as we return 

from the holidays. 

 

Dates 

We return to school on TUESDAY 22nd April 2025 

Stay Safe 

As a parent or carer, it can be hard to keep track of the way our children talk to each 

other online. Some of you may have recently watched the TV series ‘Adolescence’ 

on Netflix. This programme has got lots of people talking about the use of emojis by 

children to discuss issues without their parents know what is going on. The following 

infographic explains how some emojis can be used. Please be aware that the list is 

probably not complete and that meanings may change quite quickly. Please note 

that this is not meant for children to see and that many of these might be of more 

concern to parents of secondary children 



 

 

Hopefully, lots of you are planning on spending some family time over the next 

couple of weeks. If you’re lucky enough to be going abroad or spending time 

outdoors at home, you might like to consider the following information on sun safety 

for the whole family. 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/seasonal-health/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/ 

. 

 

Staff spotlight 

Mrs. Ahmad is working as a class teacher in Y1/2. Mrs. She spent many years 

working as a TA in local schools before training as a teacher. When she isn’t busy 

teaching and looking after her family Mrs Ahmad loves to go swimming. This week, 

Mrs Ahmad celebrated Eid with her family having spent the twenty-nine days of 

Ramadan fasting between sunrise and sunset so that she can feel closer to God. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/seasonal-health/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/


School trip 

This week, Mrs. Lord’s class visited Pizza Express to take their turn learning about 

food safety and hygiene. The children had lots of fun and all looked delighted to eat 

a slice of freshly made pizza with their lunch. The Year Six team have just 

permission to take their children on a really exciting trip that will definitely be a first 

for lots of the children! More information to follow… 



 

 

 

Community News 

Here are some suggestions of family activities available in the local area that are low 

cost and running during the Easter holidays. 

 

The Allendale Centre in Wimborne runs a free family film club. During the Easter 

holidays there are screenings on the first Thursday, second Wednesday and second 

Sunday. Doors open at 10 a.m. and the films start at 10.20 a.m. more details can be 

found at https://www.theallendale.org/ 

Various offers around where children can eat for free or at a reduced rate can be 

found here: 

https://bcp.mumbler.co.uk/where-can-kids-eat-free-in-bournemouth-christchurch-

poole/ 

 

 

Easter 

As we break up for the end of term, as Catholics we prepare to remind ourselves of 

the hope of eternal life offered by the sacrifice of Jesus. As Pope Francis reminds us, 

“To celebrate Easter is to believe once more that God constantly breaks into our 

personal histories, challenging our “conventions”, those fixed ways of thinking and 

acting that end up paralyzing us. To celebrate Easter is to allow Jesus to triumph 

over the craven fear that so often assails us and tries to bury every kind of hope.” 

https://www.theallendale.org/
https://bcp.mumbler.co.uk/where-can-kids-eat-free-in-bournemouth-christchurch-poole/
https://bcp.mumbler.co.uk/where-can-kids-eat-free-in-bournemouth-christchurch-poole/
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Mission Moment 

Our Mission moment this week is all of those children who took part in the Challenge 

25 to raise funds for the PTFA. A particular mention to Nellie Cooper-Mahon who 

raised the largest single amount. Well done, everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes for a joyful and peaceful Easter. 

 

 

 

 


